

## RSSAC Admin Teleconference

Wednesday, 29 April 2020

### Action Items

1. Review of Action Items from 22 April Meeting  
A.I: O.S to check with Naela Sarras to see if she was planning to flag PTI Strategic Plan public comment proceeding in her update during the monthly meeting.
2. RSSAC ICANN68 Virtual Policy Forum Schedule  
AI: KR to check with BTC to see if there is any interest to meet with the RSSAC at ICANN68. Block 4 or Block 1 to be used if a meeting on ICANN68 Public Schedule needs to be scheduled.
3. [5 May RSSAC Teleconference Draft Agenda](#)  
AI: OS to separate the vote item out in the “Work Items” section of the agenda.
4. [RSSAC FAQ Update](#) on “Why are there 13 root server identifiers”  
AI: AM to start RSSAC FAQ Update by sending a note to the RSSAC Caucus mailing list.
5. AOB
  - a. Financial Discussion - Drafting SLEs &SLAs  
AI: FB to reach out to GWG Chair to have a conversation on how formal RSSAC & GWG dialogue should be on the topic.
  - b. Summary of Action Items